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Last week the pupils of the week were :- 

 

Rec:  Harper-Rose Sutcliffe 

Yr 1:  Cobie Pickett 

Yr 2:  Alicia John 

Yr 3:  Seanie Kendall-Wardman 

Yr 4:  Elle Richards 

Yr 5:  Isabella O’Sullivan 

Yr 6:  Frankie Sloane 

PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

 

 

WOW WORK OF THE WEEK 

Last week the Wow Work  of the 
week were :- 

Rec:  Riley Doran 

Yr 1:  Dexter Young 

Yr 2:   Macaulay White 

Yr 3:  Kady Froggatt 

Yr 4:   Jonah Gill 

Yr 5:    Crystal Moriarty-Coyne 

Yr 6:   Maison Hallam 

Attendance Winner 

Year 1—96.8% 

Well Done 

Picnic Lunch Tomorrow 

On Friday 12th April those children who have school dinners will be having a picnic lunch in the hall. 

Staffing News 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Well done Ruby Helme for receiving the Head Teacher’s award last week. 

Year 4 Romanian Easter 

Mara in Y4 told us about a tradition that they carry out in Romania at Easter time so we did it in class.  

Mara’s mum gave us some colouring so we could make coloured eggs. Then we said some special words about 
Jesus and cracked the eggs. We then got to eat the eggs! 

Just a quick note to let everyone know what’s happening in school. 
 
As from Easter, Miss Hartley will be our Acting Headteacher, Mrs Horsfall will be our Acting Deputy 
Headteacher and Mrs Greenwood will be our Acting Assistant Headteacher. Mrs Bedford will continue on 
the SLT team as our SEN Manager. 
 
Mr Wightman will continue in his present role until summer. This all means classes’ learning will be uninter-
rupted, as all these teachers will stay with their present classes until summer. After summer Mr Wight-
man will remain in post to ensure a smooth transition to the new Leadership team. 
 
We also wish Mrs Walker and Mr Herring all the very best, as they leave school this term. We hope all 
goes well for them in the future. 



Parents Evening  

 

 

 

82% of our parents attended at 

parents’ evening.  Thank you for your 
support.  

Upcoming Events 

Friday 12th April—Last day of Spring Term. 
Monday 29th April—School re-opens for Summer 
Term. 

Thursday 2nd May—Choir restarts. 
Wednesday 8th to Thursday 9th May—Life Bus in 
school. 

From everyone at school, we wish you a great Easter holiday and we will see you back at 
school at the normal time on Monday 29th April. 

Newsletter by email 

 
A reminder that dinners 
cost £9.50 a week, payable 
in advance on a Monday. 
 
 
The cost of school dinners 
from 29th April until half 
term (Friday 24th May) will 
be £36.10. 
 

We are trialling sending the newsletter via Parentmail. This will either go directly to your email account or 
to the Parentmail App, depending on what you have set up. You can also view a copy of the current and past 
newsletters on the school website, under ‘Parents’. 

New Menu 

End of Term 


